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b PTA REFLECT

2014/2015 Theme "The world would be a better place if..."

I am happy to announce that the Dance choreography entry by sixth grader':‘;
Angela Flores placed at the Michigan state Reflections contest and is advancing to
Nationals!

I will let you know as soon as I hear the results from Nationals.

Also, I will let you know the date for the District Awards Ceremony held in May =
(usually at Edsel Ford) to honor the Reflections participants and District winners. We
would love to have you attend if you are able.

Let me know if you have any questions.
‘Thank youu!

PTA Reﬂecgions chair, Birgitte Ruesch, bdruesch@hotmail.com




